
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Seonghwa Service for our Elder Sister, Mrs. Hyun Sook 
Park 
 
Justin Okamoto 
October 5, 2021 
 

  

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We would like to confirm the information for the Memorial Service for Mrs. Hyun 

Sook Park. 

 

The Seonghwa Memorial Service will take place on Thursday, October 7, at 

4pm Eastern at the Belvedere Training Center in Tarrytown, New York.  

 

If you are attending in person, please observe the Seonghwa ceremony attire:  

 

Men - dark suits and white tie 

Women - white or cream color clothes 

 

Everyone is invited, but please note that there will be an overflow space as we 

will observe social distancing seating during the ceremony. 

 



 

 

 

 

Flowers for the ceremony can be sent to: 

Belvedere Office 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY 10591 

 

 

The Memorial Service will also be live streamed on the Belvedere Family 

Community's live channel: belvederefamily,com/live 

The video will also play directly to their YouTube 

channel: www,youtube,com/channel/UCNC5YZ04aN39i_a4GswmISQ  

 

Thank you,  

 

Tal Zorer  

  

 

 

Be sure to visit our website for additional information and valuable resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

  

 
 


